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The Monthly Newsletter of the 

 

 

 

 

Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 17 Issue 6      September 12, 2021 
Deadline for next edition: October 8, 2021. 

 

 
Next Club Meeting – Saturday, September 18, 2021  

After Lunch about Noon 

 
 

From Our President 
Hi All, 
 

We have had a nice summer to fly our planes, 
but I have noticed the leaves are changing 
color, so I know the weather may soon be 
following.  
I would like to thank all of you for being 
involved in helping to make our club a nice 

outlet during the last couple years, as the world around us seems to 
be shaking, and coming apart.  
To those who have taken leadership roles, I say “Thank You”, 
knowing if it wasn’t for your reliability, we would come apart as a 
club.  
We should have a nice fall season, so let’s get out and enjoy it! 
 
Rog 

Eugene RC 
Aeronauts 

PO Box 26344 
Eugene, OR 97402 
www.eugenerc.org 

 
AMA Charter #530 

 
GOLD LEADER 

CLUB 
 

President 
Roger Dahl 

 
Vice President 
AL Barrington 

 
Secretary 

& 
Treasurer 
Jeff Lutz 

 
Safety 

Mike Burgess 
 

Flight Training 
OPEN 

 
Webmaster 
Jim Corbett 

 
Field Maintenance 

Jim Corbett 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org/
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Secretary and Treasurers report 

 
Jeff Lutz – Secretary / Treasurer   jefflutz@q.com 

 
 

 
 

Eugene RC Aeronauts members paid for 2021 Total: 56  As of: SEP 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers 

Roger Dahl - President 

AL Barrington -VP 

Jeff Lutz - Sec/Treasurer 

Mike Burgess - Safety 

 

 

 

Doug Mcwha 

Wayne Wharmund 

Wayne Hoard 

Dave Thomas 

Bud Lee 

Dave Carlstrom 

Christian Mattison 

Martin Booth 

Charles O'Donnell 

Cecil Bell 

Frank Blain 

Pat Willis 

Theo Willis 

John Petrie 

Cale Bruckner 

Dave Lloyd 

Monty Mattox 

Wade Webster 

James Thomas 

GeralYarbrough 

Dave Fenner 

Jim Corbett 

Ron Hokenson 

Trevor Tomlin 

Don Hansen 

Doyle Cook 

Mel Grahm 

Kurt Hiner 

Brad Werneth 

Oliver Willis 

Sam Hiatt 

Carl Gorake 

Robert Salle 

John Schaad 

Brian Funk 

Gerald Johnston 

Mike Lee 

Ricky Bobby 

Rick Bergeron 

Roger Winz 

Don Schiltz 

Dave Schiltz 

Mel Thompson 

Peter Firth 

Dale Williams 

Brian Ostlind 

Alan Wellentin 

Bill Martins  

Richard Walker 

Doug Goude 

Georg Schaad 

Mike White 

 

September 2021 Treasurers report 
 

Beginning balance: $5054.49  

 Expenses:  

 BBQ Supplies for Monsterfest: $100.00 

 Above all sanitation: $84.75 

 BBQ supplies for Labor Day fly: $47.45 

 U.S. Bank paper statement fee: $5.00 

  Total expenses for August: $237.20  

  

Income:  

 Pilot fees from Monsterfest: $575.00 

 BBQ donations from Monsterfest: $148.00 

 Monsterfest raffle proceeds: $1805.00 

 New member fees: $425.00 

 BBQ donations from August meeting: $25.00 

 BBQ donations from Labor Day BBQ: $47.00 

 Total income for August: $3,025.00 

 Balance as of September 7, 2021: $7,842.29 

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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Field Pictures 

Aug 23 
Before 

 

 

   

 

 

 
After 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor’s Note: 
We recognize current Covid precaution guidelines.  We are currently 

maintaining an open field to fly at your own risk. Virus carriers put others at 

risk. 

The health and safety of our members and anyone who visits our field is a top 

priority.  We ask that everyone be respectful and considerate in controlling 

exposure to others by keeping our distance and using common sense 

sanitation methods for everyone’s protection and to keep the field open to 

enjoy. 

 

Thank you and happy landings, AL 
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2021 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 

 
President            Roger Dahl     (541) 579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington (541) 935-4960   albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Jeff Lutz          (541) 689-3567     jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess   (541) 998-1839    mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Save These Dates 

September 18 - Meeting 
 
Other Area Events  -  Thanks to Richard Bergeron 

National Association of  
Radio Controlled Aerobatics (NSRCA)  
web site (nsrca.us) for NSRCA District 8. It lists 
the scheduled Pattern contest here in the North 
West. 

mailto:roger@artistry-in-motion.com
https://d.docs.live.net/5bcfc2d6726b464c/Documents/ERCA/2019%20News/albarrington@msn.com
mailto:jefflutz@q.com
https://www.nsrca.us/index.php/d8-contest-resources/2020-contest-schedule-2

